Holland Massachusetts

Board of Health

Meeting Date: January 17, 2006

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar

Meeting Opened: 7:26PM Meeting Closed: 8:15PM

Heather motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting Open 7:26 PM

Holland Elementary School septic system failure. System 30 Yrs old new system might have to be installed. Heather will supervise perk or hire someone in the event her company gets contract because Arthur Quinn is in Florida.

Dave Kowalski mentioned coal ash that is being dumped on Davis Road. Heather said ash can be used as fill in small quantities.

Donald R Mayette - 11 Mountain Road - came in for Tight Tank Construction Permit 011706-1

11 Ardmore St - Marie Quattrocelli - Civil Engineering Associates requesting perk test for Marie Quattrocelli - Heather made motion, seconded by Tom and Dave - Perk test approved.

BOH Reviewed Bills to be paid
Bill Harrington Memorial \$350.00
Bill Town Wales Electronics \$145.00
Dave Made motion Heather Seconded, payment approved unanimously.

Mike Mocko - consultant - correct septic systems on lake furnished paperwork for 14, 18, 20 Island Road.

Heather motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Adjourned 8:15PM